
REMEMBERING

Robin Eleizer Ledrew
July 28, 1937 - March 6, 2017

Tribute from Bakerview Community Crematorium & Celebration Centre Staff

Bakerview Community Crematorium & Celebration Centre Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Vicky O'Connor 

Relation: Neice

My sincere condolences are  sent to all those close to uncle Bob, especially his daughter terri, its

never easy losing a parent. I'm sure he's where he wants to be now in the company of the lord as well

as his better half, mom and dad, brother and sisters. He's out of any pain he may have had may he

rest in peace.

Tribute from Maggie shepherd

Relation: Niece

Thoughts and prayers to family and friends.Thank u uncle Bob for being so kind to my brother Richard

When he was alive Have fond memories of u You are now in heaven with our loved ones xxxoooo

Tribute from Chris Warren

Relation: Cheanuh Marina 

I met late Bob about 10 years ago through his neighbour late Joe Baird in Cheanuh Marina

campground .  I enjoyed his sense of humour.  Condolences to the family.  Please keep us informed of

the date and time of the service.


